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This Week @ St. Margaret's
Monday, June 22
Day School Summer Camp
Infinity Theatre Rehearsal 12 to 6:30 p.m. Church

Tuesday, June 23
Day School Summer Camp
Newcomers Committee 2 p.m. Conference Room

Wednesday, June 24
Day School Summer Camp
Holy Eucharist 7:30 a.m. Conference Room
1776 Musical Trip Toby's/Columbia

Thursday, June 25
Day School Summer Camp
Bible Study 10 a.m. Conference Room
Archives Work Day 11:30 a.m.-6 p.m. Conference Room

Friday, June 26
Day School Summer Camp
AA Meeting 8 p.m. Parish Library

Saturday, June 27
Heritage Day 12 to 7 p.m. Browns Woods Park

For nearly 200 years St. Margaret’s was the 
preeminent organization on the Broadneck 
Peninsula —  unchallenged in that role until Asbury 
(United) Methodist Church on Church Road in 
Arnold was launched in 1859. From 1692 and for 
the next 172 years St. Margaret’s lived with 
slavery.  The African-American history on the 
Broadneck Peninsula largely traces back to the 
families of St. Margarets Church. Asbury 
Broadneck United Methodist Church (nee Asbury 
Broadneck AME) just across the road from St. 
Margaret’s Church in its own way grew out of St. 
Margaret’s Church.  

The organizers of Broadneck African-American 
Heritage Day want St. Margaret’s to have a 
presence that day.  We will have a booth, reflecting 
on our shared history. Let’s join our neighbors, get 
to know our community, showing with our 
presence that we care. 

Broadneck Heritage Day
sponsored by 

Asbury Broadneck Methodist
Saturday, June 27
12 p.m. to 7 p.m.

Browns Woods Park
Forest Beach Rd.

Chapman Dialogues: Conversations on Faith 
presents

The Rt. Rev. Michael B. Curry 
Bishop, Diocese of North Carolina

Retreat on "The Liberation of Love"

The Chapman Dialogues: Conversations on Faith 
and the Episcopal Diocese of Maryland proudly 
present The Right Reverend Michael B. Curry, 
bishop of North Carolina, as the keynote speaker 
and presenter of a three-day retreat at the Claggett 
Center near Frederick designed to inspire, enliven, 
and educate. Clergy and laity of all faiths are 
invited to the rolling hills near Frederick, Maryland, 
to participate in this meaningful exchange of ideas 
that focus on the challenges of faith in 
contemporary society. The program includes 
plenary sessions with Bishop Curry, workshops, 
and additional opportunities for learning and 
leisure.  The conference begins on Sunday evening 
and ends on Wednesday morning. 

Cost:  $395 
(Early Registration Fees ends July 31)

 

Starting next Sunday thru July...
St. Margaret's is sponsoring a

Summer 
Food Drive

for the
The Light House

bring your 
non-perishable food
items to the narthex 

of the church any time
in July

Wanted:  Baseball Mitts

St. Margaret's youth members 
Brigid Saroch and Hannah 
Strother will be traveling to 
the Dominican Republic for a 
mission trip this summer and 
are hoping to bring baseball 
mitts to the many fans of the sport who live there. 
Any size or type would be appreciated. You can 
leave them in the designated box on the fireplace 
of the church office. All donations will need to be 
received by Sunday, July 5th.

If you are new to 
St. Margaret's, please
fill out a welcome card 

found in the pews.



Prayers of the People
For your prayers:   Wes Wubbenhorst, Suzie Clifton, Wanda Milligan, Michael Tanner, Carol 
Ferguson, Sean, Susan Roberts, Mike, Roy Haugh.

For your prayers long-term: Leila Youngren, Christopher Salvatore, Michael O'Rourke, Eve 
Thorson, Mike Vision, David Chapman, Meghan Rambo, Nancy Fullmer,  Barbara Ridout, Sylvia 
Gazzo, Amber Hart, Paul DeVries, Roger Rambo, Kathleen Purdy, Brooke Hope, Sandra Graham 
Boenig, Nick Goldsborough, Audrey Stover, Richard Arscot, Margaret Miller, Marjorie Ollila, 
Marvin Floom, Richard Matta, Mark and Dana, Matsie Boumans, Jenny Booras, Jill Smith, Jack, 
John, David Cramer, Pepe Grau, Thomas Peterson, Jaimie, Carol, Platon, Joyce Hall, Gail 
Mayberry, Gayle Moriarity, Bill Thomas, Frank, Mia Bradley, Graciela, Ginger Hildebrand, Sharon 
Keim, the Palermo Family, Heather, Priscilla Hofrichter, Audrey, Hilda Kersh, Linda Brice,  Kent 
Johnson, Jaimie K., Richard Riley, Carol Saunders, Shelia and Family, Sally Amass, Rocky, Erin 
Gosman, Lynne, Jason Rezaian and his wife Yegi, Amanda Freeland, Berta, Mark Cammarata, 
Courtney Marie, Lee Boynton, Tom Hanrahan, Maureen Jackson, Gail Pelton, Leo, Charlie Bryan, 
Susan H., Patricia Kelly, Beth Crossman, Cammy.

For those in the military:  Josh, Evan, Jon, Tom, Richard, Keith, Sarah, Chris, Jay, James, 
Ross, Margaret, Philip, Jacob, Pete, Michael, Michael, Tim, Ryan, Glen, Shaanel, Matthew, 
Steven, Daniel, Heidi, Garrett, Joel, Justin, Joshua, Zachary, Conrad, Jake, Kevin, Michael, 
Victoria, Amelia, and their families.

Vestry Discussions
Our lay leaders of the Vestry and the Rev. Peter W. Mayer are asking parishioners to take part in a 
process that will yield a new, focused direction for our church. Today, vestry members will continue our 
table discussions with parishioners during coffee hour in the parish hall. If you would rather provide 
input by email, write to peter@st-margarets.org or the Senior Warden Anne Sessions at 
akslctm@earthlink.net.

Camp Allen Volunteers Needed
Camp Allen is a mission of St. Margaret's, providing summer activities for the children and families of 
Allen Apartments in Annapolis. This year's program will be held August 3-7. Volunteers can sign up for 
as little as two hours a day.  Contact Vicki Mattock at  vkmattock@yahoo.com or 513-226-6270 for more 
information or to let her know you can help.

Froyo Nights This Summer
For those missing fellowship opportunities this summer, join the Rev. Peter Mayer at Froyo in the Bay 
Hills Shopping Plaza on designated Mondays, including Monday, June 29 anytime between 7 and 8 
p.m. He will offer door prizes, lots of laughs and a chance to catch up and learn about what's coming up 
this fall.

Church Softball Has Begun!
Our annual church league softball games have begun and our Dragonslayers have been slaying the 
competition so far! Games are at Annapolis Middle School fields on Monday and Wednesday evenings. 
The schedule is posted on the homepage of our website under "Quick Links." For anyone interested 
in playing (or coaching), please contact Kemp Hammond ASAP at khammond23@hotmail.com 
or 443-223-1352 to let him know you can make it. Ages 14+ are welcome! 

Collecting Stuffed Animals thru June   
Youth parishioner Ryan Campbell will be collecting gently used stuffed animals through the month of 
June to donate to "The Teddy Bear Brigade" through Gleaning for the World charity. A collection box is 
in the narthex. The donations will be distributed to children who have suffered abandonment, a natural 
disaster, sickness, disease and war. 

Space Allocations for Our Campus
With the additional space coming from the new building and the temp classroom being removed this 
summer, a group has been formed to decide on space allocation for designated church ministries. If you 
would like your ministry to have space needs considered and have not already been contacted, please 
call Trish Schilling at 443-534-7009 or email her at mdbucks@msn.com.

Announcements

   This week's Stewardship scripture:  The word of the Lord...on giving! 
And the crowds asked him, "What then should we do?"  In reply, he said to them, "Whoever has two 
coats must share with anyone who has none; and whoever has food must do likewise." --Luke 3:10-11

Stewardship @ St. Margaret's

Bagged Lunch Drive for Light House
Sign up for 1 or multiple weeks today! 
 

The Light House shelter distributes 
100 bagged lunches daily, and St. 
Margaret's Church has volunteered 
to help by providing lunches every Monday thru the 
summer. The need for feeding families is actually 
higher during the summer, as low-income children 
who would normally receive free lunch at school, 
come to the shelter for lunches with their families. 
Donations can be brought in on Sunday during 
church hours or anytime Monday morning before 9 
a.m. in the parish hall.

If you can help (by providing 10 lunches), go to our 
automated Sign Up Genius link and choose which 
week(s) you wish to participate. The link will be on the 
front page of our website at www.st-margarets.org or 
you can sign up during coffee hour in the parish hall. 
More information about what to bring and how to 
package will be provided.  For questions, contact 
Beth Arruda at maggiebarruda@gmail.com or 
252-671-0718.

New Date:
AAMC Bloodmobile 

Summer Visit 
Now Sunday, July 26

9 a.m. to 1 p.m.

Blood supply in the summer months is 
critical. Look for automated sign up 
times on our website soon!
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